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    February 2019  

FEBRUARY 

3 Way Conferences   

ñ>early dismissal @ 12:30éé..            Feb 1 

Online registration opens for 2019/2020    Feb 4 

PAC Meetingé...ééé                             Feb 7 

PAC Pizza Orders due by 8:30amé...     Feb 12 

PAC Pizza Dayéééé..é                     Feb 15 

Family Day (school closed)..ééé..    Feb 18 

Harmony Dayééééééééé           Feb 20 

Teacher PRO D Day (school closed)    Feb 22 

Kelowna Rockets Visité.é                      Feb 27 

Pink Shirt Day-Anti Bully Dayééé.       Feb 27 

____________________________________ 

MARCH 

PAC Movie Nightééééééééé..      Mar 1 

PAC Meetingéééééééééé          Mar 7 

PAC Pizza forms due by 8:30améé      Mar 12 

2nd Term Summaries uploadedé.é        Mar 13 

Online registration closes for 2019/2020  Mar 15 

PAC Pizza Dayéééééééé            Mar 15 

Last day of school before Spring Break   Mar 15 

NO SCHOOLéééééééé.           Mar 18 

ðððððððððððððððððððð 

APRIL 

School Reopens after Spring Breakéé..   Apr 1 

Author Visitéééééééééé..            Apr 3 

PAC Pizza forms due by 8:30améé       Apr 16 

District Battle of the Booksééé             Apr 18 

PAC Pizza Dayéééééé                    Apr 18 

Good Friday (school closed)é..             Apr 19 

Easter Monday (school closed)é..           Apr 22 

PAC Eventéééééééé.                   Apr 25 

New Kindie visitsééééé                     Apr 29 
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ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜ ŘŀȅŎŀǊŜ ǇƭŀƴǎΣ ŜǘŎΦ aŀǊŎƘ мрǘƘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
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ŀǊŜ ŀ ǿƛŘŜ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ǘƻ ŎƘƻƻǎŜ ŦǊƻƳ 
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Hello Everyone. January has been an exciting month here at Raymer.  

 
Mr. Brucker from Courage for Youth and recording artist Andrew Allen presented for 1 
hour on Kindness and Empathy while the teachers were engaged in learning in the library 
with one of the District Collaborative Service Learning Teams. The students even wrote 

a song alongside Andrew about Ice Cream!  

Thank you  to Mrs. Rubadeau and Mrs. Dorsey for coaching the Intermediate boys and 
girls basketball team. It has been very exciting to watch the games! 

 
KSS students created childrenõs books and came to read them to our Kindergarten and 

K/1 classes.  

Thank you to Mrs. Morris for continuing to provide virtual trips for our students to  
interact with specialists in their fields. Also thank you to the PAC and Mrs. Morris for providing 
and organizing us with another visiting author, Andrew Buckley. He was informative and funny. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


